
April 6, 2021

Dear parents and students:

The members of the Rensselaer Central Bomber Brigade and Guard are preparing for a new season in field show competition. We are currently looking into several invitational contests to go along with Scholastic Prelims and Finals. 

Participation in these contests is very prestigious and beings many rewards for the members of the group: publicity, group spirit, esteem, and individual and group pride. Successful participation opens many avenues for future statewide and national activities that are otherwise unavailable. 

To place well at field show contests, a band must be well-drilled in every aspect of marching playing. Therefore, the participation of each member the RCHS band is a must. Each member must be in attendance at every rehearsal possible in May, June, July and August, especially band camp. We realize in planning a rehearsal schedule, which covers part of the summer that a few conflicts will naturally arise. Please present any conflicts to the band/guard director as soon as possible, so that we can work out an acceptable solution. Drivers ED, fall sports and summer classes are all easily accommodated but requires your frequent communication. 

We will begin the season by holding rehearsals in May. These rehearsals are used as an introduction to marching and playing technique for our new marchers, a refresher for older members and to better prepare prior to an extended summer break. Again, athletic conflicts can be worked around.

A rehearsal and performance calendar is attached. Please save the calendar. We will try to not change much on here, unless there are changes of venue or time changes. Football games are not included on the schedule at this time. We are providing the full calendar so you can see how much time is actually off from marching band to help you with creating travel plans for your families. It is our hope that you are your family are able to safely travel and spend some time away from school. Lastly, students are able to earn their P.E. credit by completing two years of marching band. This helps free up room in their schedule, by getting their credit this way. 

The back of this letter includes a Letter of Intent, which must be returned by Friday April 16th. 

Let’s have a great season Bomber Brigade!!

Amber Hall- Band Director
Mary Molenaar- Guard Director
Letter of Intent
Summer/Fall 2021


Name_____________________________________		Grade 2021-2022 __________

Parent/Guardian Name________________________	Phone ____________________

Parent Email Address _________________________________________

* Parent information is used in the event that a student is absent from rehearsal. 

Instrument You Play or Guard___________________________________


This letter of intent is designed to help us plan band size and prepare the marching routine for the field show. Please return as soon as possible. 


__________ I will be enrolling in the Rensselaer Central Bomber Brigade Band or Guard for the 2021-2022 year and plan to attend all rehearsals and performances that are scheduled during the summer and fall of 2021. (It will say Advanced Concert Band on your schedule) 


__________ I will be enrolling in band for the 2021-2022 school year, but would like to be considered as a non-marching member. You do not have a field spot, nor do you attend competitions; however, you do still learn the show music and perform at all home football games. You are expected to be in marching band unless you have conflicts beyond ability to accommodate. (multi-sport fall athlete, medical issues, others approved by director) Each student will be considered case-by-case. Reason for consideration 

______________________________________________________________________________



__________ I will not be enrolling in the Rensselaer Central Band program for the 2021-2022 school year, but would still like to be in the Bomber Brigade Band and Guard. (class conflict) You must be able to attend all rehearsals/performances 



__________ I will not be enrolling in the Rensselaer Central Band program for the 2021-2022 school year. 

